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January 20, 2023

Dear Cable Hollow Golf Course Members,

After fifty years of wonderful memories, it is time for us to retire from Cable Hollow Golf Course. We
want to thank all of you members for your patronage and friendship. Our members are the foundation
of our business. Without our loyal members there never would have been a new clubhouse, new ponds,
new holes and so many other projects you have enabled over these many years. It has been a great joy,
and we are grateful.

We want to retire, leaving you in good hands, and our family has had many discussions about what is
best for Cable Hollow and its members. Arthur Stewart was a young golfer here when we began
operations in 1972, and we have been friends ever since. At the end of November we reached out to
Arthur to learn if he might be interested in purchasing our course. He was. We sold the course to
Arthur and his family in December, and we are excited for the prospects.

Arthur and | (John Sr.) have already been on the course planning the rebuilding of number 6 green. We
see something new happening every day at the clubhouse. Cable Hollow is in wonderful hands.

As word of our retirement has spread, we have received many good wishes. Thank you. While we are
retiring, we won't be far away. We are relocating to the house across the road from number 12 green.
Arthur has insisted that we serve as supervisors emeritus of the building projects, and as the taste-
testers of the new menus—so we won’t have far to go to work!

Many of you have asked if we are “OK” with retiring. We are. Itis the right time for us, and any worries
we had about the future of our course have been put to rest. Arthur and his family have a watchful eye
on the qualities we have held important, and they will have a watchful eye on taking care of you. We've
had a sneak peek at their plans, and we know that under their leadership the course and clubhouse
conditions will continue their long trajectory of improvement.

We wish you all the best.

With much appreciation and fondness,
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John Bortz, Sr.
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